Sample Letter to be Sent Home by School Principal/DRE Prior to the Appeal

What:  The following letter could be sent from the School Principal DRE to families with children in the parish school or PSR program. 
When:  Prior to Youth Appeal in parish


Date

«Name»
«Address»
«City», «State»  «Zip»

Dear «Salutation», 

When Jesus gathered with His disciples at the Last Supper, He left us His greatest gift in the Eucharist “for the life of the world” (Jn 6:51). 

It is Christ’s sacrifice that inspires us to make sacrifices of our own to radiate His light and bring His hope to others. Thank you for responding to the Lord’s gift of Himself in the Eucharist through your generosity and stewardship to the Annual Catholic Appeal.

United in His mission of love, we make Christ present throughout the Archdiocese of St. Louis and lead others to Him through life-giving ministries and programs. Your gift becomes hope and healing for the most vulnerable and spreads His love and mercy. 

The Appeal also provides a wonderful way to share the joy of giving with your family and introduce your child to the importance of our faith, the need for generosity, and how they can help bring the Lord’s love into our world through their words and actions. Your participation will build an awareness of the needs of others and help instill a spirit of charity.

Please prayerfully consider a gift to the Appeal this year and help us proclaim the power of Jesus. Imagine what we can accomplish together For the Life of the World!

Sincerely,



PRINCIPAL/DRE_NAME
PARISH_NAME

P.S. Our parish benefits from the Appeal, too! Did you know that <<local ministry>> is supported in part by gifts to the ACA? To learn more about how you can be Christ’s hands and feet and share His Love For the Life of the World, please visit aca.archstl.org.


